Following the announcement that significant areas of the country are being placed in additional lockdown measures I am getting in touch to express my concern at the lack of support offered to coach operators including my own business
. 
The Covid-19 pandemic has plunged the coach tourism sector into a fight for its future with the pandemic wiping out the entire peak season for 2020 meaning my business is entering its third winter period in a row. Unlike other parts of the leisure and tourism sector, adapting our businesses to social distancing is extremely difficult and, in many cases, impractical as a socially distanced coach trip is often commercially unviable.  

Where a tour has been scheduled to run many customers having seen the rise in cases and the potential for further restrictions are also now making the understandable decision to cancel their future plans. In addition, the expected wider roll out of the very high lockdown measures to other areas of the country will further reduce the limited options available for coach trips through the winter months
 and force those within them to stop trading. 

With furlough and finance holidays ending and the majority of my staff ineligible for the job support scheme I am facing the immediate prospect of having to make staff redundant, looking to reduce the size of my business and potentially its failure
. Should my business and others like it fail this will not just impact on the coach sector but on other destinations and attraction that rely on the footfall from coach trips, with over 23 million trips made last year, as they seek to recover from the pandemic. In addition, there may be challenges in ensuring the 600,000 children who currently travel to school via coach can continue to do so. 

The industry has been asking the Government for support since March but this has not been forthcoming. We urgently need the Government to help my business and the rest of the industry by: 
· Helping to arrange for existing coach operator business finance agreements to be extended by 12 months.
· Removing existing personal guarantees to ensure families are not left without a home. 

· Ensuring that any coach operator in a very high area of lockdown is eligible for the support given to those businesses required to close. 

I would be happy to host you for a visit to discuss the impact of Covid-19 on my business in further detail. 

��The more you can say about your own business here – history, number of employees etc the better 





�Anything you can say about the prospects you have for tours in the next few months would be helpful  


�The more you can say about the impact Covid-19 has had on your business here the better 





